
! /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ CŀƛǘƘ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ μ нрп bΦ ²ƻƻŘ 5ŀƭŜ wƻŀŘΣ ²ƻƻŘ 5ŀƭŜΣ L[ слмфм μ сол-усл-нфтр ǿǿǿΦƘƻƭȅƎƘƻǎǘǇŀǊƛǎƘΦƻǊƎ  

                               59/9a.9w мнΣ нлнм  ¢I9 ¢ILw5 {¦b5!¸ hC !5±9b¢ 

Did you know we are on                       
Facebook?                                          

You can find us listed as:                      
Holy Ghost Parish                                         

Like our page to receive uplifting              
messages, as well as information 
about our weekly recorded Masses. 

Please join us for Adoration from 7AM to 8AM                                                                                 
before the 8:30AM weekday morning Mass. 

                         Confession:  By appointment 630-860-2975 

Oplatki                                                    
Christmas Wafers 
are available at the  
Welcome Center   
after the weekend  
Masses and in                                                      
the parish office                  
during the week.  
There are two                    
wafers in the                      
envelope.                                                                           
The cost is $5. 

Loving God, 
 
Thank you for walking with us during these difficult months.                         
We humbly ask you for continued healing and comfort for the sick,   
grieving and lonely. 
 
As we welcome more members of our parish family back to church to 
celebrate the Eucharist in person and in community, we ask you to       
continue to keep us safe as we draw closer to your Son.  
 
Help us to each do our part to pray for and welcome members of our 
parish family to Holy Mass. May this celebration be a source of strength, 
peace, grace and joy for all who gather here at Holy Ghost Church. 
 
Amen. 
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TO VIEW FATHER JOHN                    
CELEBRATING SUNDAY MASS 

visit: 
www.holyghostparish.org  

                                                                         
A link will also                                         

be provided by email.  

Saturday, December 11 
4:00 PM 

                                                                   
Raymond Kolinski 

 
 

Sunday, December 12 
8:00 AM 

 
Ronald Ostrega 

 
The Parishioners of Holy Ghost, 

living and deceased                            
 

10:30 AM 
                                                              

Helen & William Lukaszewski 

Monday, December 13 
                                                                  

Richard Hoffman 
 
 

Tuesday, December 14 
 

Al Janetka 
 
 

Wednesday, December 15 
 

Edward T. Gisburne 
 
 

Thursday, December 16 
 

John & Lee Rudy 
 

Mass Intention Information 
$10 stipend per Mass Intention. 
Mass Intention requests, in compliance with the 
Decree on Mass Stipends, began on January 1, 
2016: There will be one intention for a Mass. 

Mass will be offered for all                           
Parishioners in the Parish on Christmas Eve, 
Christmas Day, Holy Thursday, Easter Vigil, 
Easter Sunday, and Holy Days of Obligation.  
No other intentions will be taken                            
for the Masses on these days.  

Our Sanctuary Lamp                                            
Our sanctuary lamp is a 7-day candle 
that is always lit above the tabernacle.  
If you would like to contribute $20 to 
the cost of the weekly candle, we will 
include an acknowledgement in the  
bulletin. You are also welcome to make 
the donation in memory of a loved one.  
You may mail your request with your 
contribution to: Holy Ghost Church at  

254 N Wood Dale Road,                           
Wood Dale IL 60191.                                                  

Names will be printed in the bulletin in 
the order in which they are received.   

 
  

 Food for the Banquet                                                           
A beautiful way to honor your loved ones, 
living or deceased, is through providing   

Food for the Banquet.                                          
You may mail your request with your $50 
contribution to Holy Ghost Church at                 

254 N Wood Dale Road,                                    
Wood Dale IL 60191.                                 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From Joseph & Elenore Yello  

In Memory of  

Gennie & Peter Nutini & Reno  

From The Laporta Family  

In Memory of  

Angelica Laporta  

Please include your choice of date from                     
the list below.                                                                                                   
The following dates are open                                            
for donations:                                    
February 12/13, 26/27 
March 5/6, 19/20, 26/27 

 
Dear Friends, 
 
Pope Francis often highlights the role older adults play in conveying faith                
from one generation to the next. In his message for the First World Day for 
Grandparents and the Elderly, which was held in July, he noted, ñthere is no 
retirement age from the work of proclaiming the Gospel.ò 
 
As we approach the annual Retirement Fund for Religious collection on the 
weekend of December 11-12 ð an appeal that benefits some 26,000 elderly 
Catholic sisters, brothers, and religious order priests ð I am reminded that               
senior religious never retire from their vows. 
 
Instead, the prayer and ministry of older religious are an ongoing witness to  
the Gospel. In their younger years, they laid the foundation for Catholic schools, 
hospitals, and works of mercy. Today, many serve in volunteer ministry. Others 
are frail and need assistance. Yet all remain wholly committed to their                         
vocations, accepting the limitations of aging and embracing the opportunity to 
spend more time praying for our Church and world.  
 
Please support the retirement needs of our senior religious. And please join me 
in praying for Godôs continued blessing on our nationôs elderly sisters, brothers, 
and religious order priests. 
 
Paz y bien, 
Most Reverend Ronald A. Hicks      
Bishop of Joliet 

GIVE IN GRATITUDE...  

From Cathy Dardano  

In Memory of  

Scott Baskin  


